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Family Member’s Visit to the United States 

If a family member would like to visit you in the United States, a visitor’s visa may be 

required. NCC’s Center for Global Education can prepare a letter to the embassy in 

support of their visitor visa.  

Click the spaces below to type in your responses. Email the completed form to 
International@northampton.edu one month before their visit. 

Student’s name:   (Exactly as it appears on your passport) 

Relative’s name:  (Exactly as it appears on their passport) 

Relative’s passport number:  

Relative’s date of birth:  

Estimated dates of their visit:  

Describe the reason for their visit: 

(Month, date, year)
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